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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 13 April 2024 15:48

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: (24100539/F)

From: Pauline Wyman <pauline.wyman@btinternet.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 3:40 PM
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: (24100539/F)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Office,

Your lack of joined up thinking and prescience is unbelievable, planning a football stadium in an area which has 
problems with water supply, sewerage and flooding. Locals will be adversely affected by noise and particularly 
air pollution, the latter impacting greatly on the NHS; and the loss of a green lung which affords them pleasure 
and wildlife and indeed all nature a habitat.

Oxford is so anti cars and yet we shall see such an increase in traffic and an increase in accidents.

Pauline Wyman, 11 Lovelace Square, 512 Banbury Road, Oxford OX2 8JU.


